WEEKLY ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE WEEKEND
OF 21 & 22 MAY 2016

The Communion Brunch last Sunday was a very enjoyable event thanks to
the hard work of the ladies of the Sodality and the men of the Holy Name
Society.  Special thanks to Mary Theresa Mackarey Fielding, Anne
Hazzouri McAndrew, Tara Cawley Russo, Maria Mackarey, Marguerite
Hazzouri Rade, Ed Deeb and Subdeacon Cy Douaihy.

The ladies of the Sodality will meet next Sunday, May 29th at 12:30 PM in
the Parish Center.

The Annual Parish Picnic will be on Saturday, June 4th, 2016 at Noon at
Pavilion No. 2 in McDade Park. Food and beverages will be provided, and
you can bring along your own as well. Softball and bingo games will take
place. Mass will be at 4:00 PM. There will be no Mass in the parish Church
on that Saturday.

An exciting MYO Youth Retreat is being planned for this summer. For
more information, see the video on youtube. The link is in the parish
bulletin.

Over the last year, special accommodations have been to make the Church
more handicapped accessible. Handicapped parking is available during
Mass in the Rectory driveway adjacent to the handicapped entrance.
Handicapped seating is reserved in the front pew on the Blessed Mother side
of the Church which is easily reached by using the handicapped entrance.
A special place for persons in wheelchairs is in front of the handicapped
pew. Anyone seated in the handicapped pew who finds it difficult to
approach in the normal Communion line may request that Holy Communion
be brought to the pew. Communion will be brought only to persons seated
in the handicapped pew and in wheelchairs.
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